
As we welcome September, I’m reminded 

of how quickly the seasons change—and 

how lucky we are to experience them 

together. Fall is just around the corner, 

bringing cooler days, colorful leaves, and 

cozy moments. 

This month, we have some exciting events 

planned – Fashion Fridays, National 

Assisted Living Week, and as always, live music!  Be sure to 

check the calendar and join in the fun. 

I also want to thank each of you—residents, families, and 

staff—for the warmth and kindness you bring to our 

community every day. Your smiles and stories make The Village 

a truly special place. 

Wishing you a joyful and peaceful September! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Dawn Bellamy, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

• Don, 9/3

• Cyndi, 9/4

• Barbara, 9/10

• Annette, 9/20

• Sandy, 9/21

• Margaret, 9/22

• Donna, 9/28

• Maria, 9/6

• Jessica, 9/7

• Jacob, 9/9

• Priscilla, 9/16

• Emily, 9/17

• Zerrion, 9/26

• Mario, 9/26

• Debbie, 9/29

Tim has lived here at The Village for five 
years. Before retiring, he served his 
community as a pastor in the Los 
Angeles area. Tim is also an incredibly 
talented musician who enjoys writing his 
own music and playing his synthesizer. 
He also enjoys spending time here at 
The Village sitting with friends during 
meals and talking over delicious food. 
We are very grateful to have Tim here. 

Tim 

Debbie has more than 13 years of 
experience bus driving and working with 
our senior communities. She loves crafting 
and is fond of crochet and diamond 
painting. When she’s not taking our 
residents on adventures, errands and 
appointments outside of The Village or 
doing art and crafts inside The Village, she 
enjoys spending time with her family and 
her adorable grandson who just turned 
two. Thank you, Debbie, for all you do! 

Debbie, Life Enrichment 

It’s been a very 

musical time here 

at The Village. Our 

most senior 

member of our life 

enrichment team 

can be seen here 

with our amazing 

resident Doug at a 

concert in the park, 

soaking up the sun. 

Karaoke during happy hour was a massive hit! Doug sang some John 

Denver for us and Chris and Thomas from marketing served cocktails 

and grilled chicken skewers on the patio for us to partake in.  

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

We’re streaming  
Seahawks games in the 
assembly room on the 
7th, 14th, 21st and 25th. 
Hope to see y’all there 
with your best blue and 
green on! 
 
Live music with  
Cameron Villanueva 
9/8 @ 1 pm in the  
Dining Lounge 
 
Open House: Invite your 
friends and family 9/13 
from 10 am to 3 pm for 
apple cider, turnovers, 
and live entertainment 
 
Scenic drive to the Port 
of Tacoma  
9/19 @ 12:30 pm 
 
Orchard Days Happy 
Hour 9/19 from 3:30 to 
4:30 pm. Spiked apple 
ciders, autumnal snacks, 
live music and gift basket 
raffle. Join us! 
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